
Scranton, Pa. – COLTS will be closed with no bus service on Wednesday, July 4, 2018, in ob-
servance of the Fourth of July holiday. Regular bus service will resume on Thursday, July 5.  
 
The Customer Service Desk at the Lackawanna Transit Center and COLTS offices at 800 
North South Road will re-open at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday.  
 
COLTS wishes everyone a safe and happy holiday! 
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